
SRU Graduate Assistantship FAQs for Handshake 
Current and Prospective Students

1.)  I am a current SRU student looking for Graduate Assistantship opportunities, how do I see what is 
available? 

• SRU students or recent SRU alumni can log into their SRU Handshake Account at
https://sru.joinhandshake.com and logging in with their SRU credentials. Incoming students 
who have been assigned their SRU email can also use this pathway.

o This video has detailed information about how to search and view available 
assistantships https://youtu.be/0HreqWpetKk.

2.) I am a prospective graduate student; how do I view available graduate assistantships before 
committing to SRU? 

• Prospective graduate students can contact Payroll and Student Employment at 
studentemployment@sru.edu to receive access to view available positions in Handshake. 

3.) I have a question about one of the graduate assistantships, what should I do? 

• If you have questions related to a specific position, contact the person listed in the job 
description.

• If no one is listed as a contact on the position, email studentemployment@sru.edu.

4.) How often should I check Handshake for available assistantship opportunities? 

• Most departments post their assistantships during the spring semester for fall openings,
although openings can occur through the year. We recommend checking Handshake biweekly to
see if any new assistantships have been opened. 

5.) I have a general question about graduate assistantships at SRU, who should I contact? 

• General questions regarding SRU graduate assistantships can be directed to
graduate.assistantships@sru.edu.
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